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MOBILIZATION OF ENA SHOGUN 

HSSE STATISTICS 

Lantana Services Sdn Bhd have been awarded a one-year with option to ex-
tend contract for the provision of DP2 180 tons anchor-handling tug supply 
(AHTS) vessel from Brunei Shell Petroleum to 
support semi-submersible rigs at Brunei water. 
We have successfully delivered the vessel on 
the target date and expressed our thanks to our 
team and business partners (Eastern Naviga-
tion, Vroon Offshore & KTL Services). 

On 3rd of February, the Company hosted a 
Chinese New Year get-together luncheon at 
All Seasons Restaurant for Lantana onshore 
support staff. It was a great opportunity to 
be united as one during this season. 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 2020 OFFICE  
LUNCHEON 

Lantana Services have secured jobs for provi-
sion of marine crews 
to various ship owners 
to support their jobs in 
Brunei water. 

SHIP MANAGEMENT 

FAREWELL TO A COLLEAGUE  

COVID-19 PREVENTION WITHIN LANTANA PREMISES AND EMPLOYEES 

Our Company are on constant discussion and taking some access control measures during this Covid-19 pandemic with 
immediate effect, in line with guidelines by Ministry of Health. 

Forehead thermometer, hand sanitizer, face masks — All these are put in place at the entrance of the office and 
onboard the vessels. Surface cleaning — Disinfect the surface, especially handrail, doorknobs, car handles & steering. 
Social distancing – 1 meter social distancing practice adhered.  BruHealth QR Code—at office  is installed to ensure safe 
monitoring during this pandemic. 

Hui Zhen waved her goodbye to the 
Company. We regretted to see her 
go but at the same time we wished 
her an incredibly good luck and suc-
cess on her next endeavour in life. 
We would like to say a BIG THANK 
YOU for her great things and contri-
butions and good job towards the 
Company during her stay. 

MANAGEMENT VISIT 

Our Managing Director, Mr. Joffiry visited ENA Sho-
gun for a safety visit and engagement enrolment on 
the 30th April 2020. The management have spent 
quality times with the vessel’s crew on how to tackle  
mentally and physi-
cally during this 
Covid-19 pandemic, 
so that they will 
have more positive 
mind set and able to 
cope more effective-
ly that we all face 
from time to time. 

WEEKLY MANAGING CREW WELLBEING / CREW CHANGE CHALLENGES 

ONLINE DISCUSSION. 

These discussion were being held weekly commencing 29th April 2020 until 15th July 
2020 on how to overcome the challenges that all marine companies and clients were 
facing during Covid-19 pandemic whereby several restrictions were imposed and new 
regulations implemented not only in Brunei but internationally. 

Lantana Services welcome with open doors 2 
new office staffs namely Nurnabilah (Crewing 
Coordinator) commencing 17th Feb 2020 and 
Queenie Chu Ping Yee (Account Assistant) com-
mencing 11th Mar 2020 respectivley. Your skills 
and talents will be a great addition to our Com-
pany. “Welcome onboard!”  

Nurnabilah Queenie Chu Ping Yee 

VESSEL CREW MANAGEMENT 

Lantana Services as a ship manager for Da-
yang Indah, a supply vessel, has successful 
delivered the 
vessel for 
Petronas job 
in Malaysia. 


